From: Mary Hammond

Sent: 30 November 2017 07:37
To: Planning

Subject: attention of tree section

| AM WRITING TO OBJECT TO THE REMOVAL OF TREES IN THE REAR GARDEN OF 162 CAMDEN ROAD -REF
2017/624T/T

I LIVE AT 164 CAMDEN ROAD AND AM SADDENED TO SEE OUR LEAFY NEIGHBOURHOOD LOOSE THE CHRACTER OF
ITS HERITAGE | CAN SEE NO REASON FOR THESE TREES TO GO.....
IN THIS GARDEN THERE IS ALREADY A LARGE STRUCTURE WHICH HAS BEEN BUILT .....

| HAVE ALWAYS ENJOYED THE VIEW OF GREEN ----PRECIOUS IN LONDON /
I HOPE YOU VIEW THIS SITE AND CONSIDER CAREFULLY BEFORE EVEN MORE OF OUR HERITAGE IS DESTROYED

MARY VEL
164 CAMDEN ROAD



